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Dosher Foundation salutes Volunteers, employees with lobby display 

SOUTHPORT—Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation unveiled a large display on 

February 19 to recognize Dosher Volunteers for contributing more than $1.9 million in cash 

and donated time to the hospital. The recognition board also names the more than 250 

employees who pledged a combined $50,000 toward the Foundation’s major gifts 

campaign announced last November.

“It is a pleasure to honor the Volunteers and staff who have given so much of their 

time, talent and treasure to support our community hospital,” Foundation President Lynda 

Stanley says. “The new donor wall is a small gesture to salute their large collective 

support.”

To participate in the Foundation’s Helping Hands for a Healthy Community 

campaign, call 910-457-3950.

The Dosher Volunteers is an independent group formed in 1972. Read more about 

it at Dosher.org/Volunteers. 

#  #  #

More than 20 Dosher Volunteers pose at a new display in the hospital lobby that recognizes 
their $1.9 million in contributions over the past 40 years. 


